
 

 

 

Dear Valued Clients and Colleagues, 

As we continue to keep a close eye on the news surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
and its growing impact, we are taking steps to ensure the safety of our team members while 
maintaining the level of personalized service you are accustomed to receiving. 

Please be assured that while we remain focused on the health and safety of our 
professionals and those around us, we also are focused on continued service to our clients. 
We have taken steps to make sure we can continue to deliver the level of quality, excellence 
and timeliness you are accustomed to from us during these unique circumstances. 

SKP has long been committed to a flexible workplace, and we have the technological, 
cultural and operational infrastructure for the organization to work virtually, should the need 
arise. Many of our team members are already working remotely and all personnel; have 
been given the option and capability to work remotely.  We encourage you to send any 
correspondence electronically so communication may continue if US mail is interrupted. 

This is a challenging time for our communities. What we are certain of is that during 
challenging times the SKP family will support each other. Please know that we are thinking 
of you and your loved ones and we will always be here for you. 

 
The Partners of Spielman Koenigsberg & Parker, LLP 


